
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2020-M-114 

 

Subject: MNRF Communication LFMC 

Agenda Date: September 17, 2020 

Attachments: Letter MNRF, August 21, 2020 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive the notice of consultation from the Ministry of Natural 
Resources and Forestry concerning the Local Forest Management Corporation; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council directs Staff to prepare a letter for the Mayor’s signature voicing the 
Municipality of Temagami’s support for the creation of the Local Forest Management Corporation under 
the Ontario Forest Tenure Modernization Act, 2011, to manage the Temagami Management Unit. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Notice was received from the Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry of the consultation process that 
is presently ongoing as part of the approval process for the Temagami Forest Management Corporation.   
 
Earlier at this meeting, Council received a presentation from Mr. John Kenrick about this process. 
 
Providing our support for the formation of the Local Forest Management Corporation for the Temagami 
Management Unit would be a positive step for our area. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 

 


